
Spring into Spring into 
ServiceService

a live-in volunteer program for young women 
interested in consecrated life

What isWhat is
Spring into Service?Spring into Service?

An opportunity to experience service to the elderly 
poor, prayer and community life in a faith-filled  
community of Catholic women religious.

Open to single, Catholic, college-age women from 
anywhere in the United States.

Spring, summer, fall or winter break volunteer place-
ments available. Placements of six weeks or more, 
usually in the summer, offer the possibility of paid 
employment, along with the other features of the  
live-in experience.

No nursing experience required.

Our Home in Enfield, Connecticut is located about 20 
minutes from both Hartford and Springfield. 

Applications for alternative break experiences are 
accepted at any time during the year. 

For more information or an application  
email Sr Carolyn at:  
sc@littlesistersofthepoor.org


